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Redskin Softball Home Doubleheader Postponed
The Liberal High School athletic department has announced that the Liberal softball game for Friday
against Hays has been postponed due to all the rain from Thursday. A make-up date will be
announced sometime next week. 

The Liberal High School golf team is scheduled to go to Guymon Friday. That is currently pending. 

The Liberal soccer team's home match against Great Bend was postponed on Thursday. The
make-up date will also be announced sometime next week.
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